
SPS wishes to welcomes all 2nd, 3rd and 4th year students back to School 
 

School of Physical Sciences wishes to welcomes all 2nd, 3rd and 4th year students back to 
School for their 2nd and 1st semester respectively. We wish you all the best as you continue with 
your studies 

http://sps.uonbi.ac.ke/node/7778

